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Virtual Field Trips

 Charles Olbon School first graders enjoyed a day of
virtual field trips to locations such as the

Smithsonian, M&M World, and Butterfly World.
Students submitted written reports or a poster

about their visit afterwards. The children all
enjoyed learning about the different subjects. 



Scavenger Hunt

Beatrice Gilmore
School students were

challenged with a
scavenger hunt this

week by Mrs. Farraye
and Mrs. Roehrich.

Students had to find
18 items and send a

photo in with hopes of
winning a prize.

Good News

Memorial School students
have published their final
edition of The Memorial

Times for this school year.
As always, the student

reporters worked hard to
craft their articles. Under
advisor Miss Ament, the
Times staff created five

editions this school year.
Find all the issues here. 

Musical Showcase 

Charles Olbon music teacher Mrs. Beirne and computer teacher
Ms. McGinnis put together first grade concert pieces virtually in
the Microsoft Flipgrid program.  Each first grade student had a

chance to showcase a song of their choice. The individual pieces
were then compiled on Flipgrid web links.

In science class, Memorial
School eighth grade

students had to pick an
element off of the periodic
table and using the atomic

number and mass to
determine how many
protons, electrons, and
neutrons make up the

atom.  They then had to
build a model of that atom.  

Model

Building 

https://www.wpschools.org/site/default.aspx?PageType=3&DomainID=38&ModuleInstanceID=499&ViewID=6446EE88-D30C-497E-9316-3F8874B3E108&RenderLoc=0&FlexDataID=5119&PageID=125


Fairy Tale Character Study

Students in all five second grade classes at
Charles Olbon School had the opportunity

to participate with artist Kate Sclavi, who is
part of the Young Audiences program.

Students created a fairytale character and
designed a dwelling for that character,

integrating science and language arts skills.
They had so much fun coming up with

creative habitats for their characters
including lagoons, beaches and forests.

Cube Master

 Beatrice Gilmore School fourth
grader Petar showed Mrs. Wilson,

Miss D'Astolfo and his class how he
has mastered solving a Rubik's Cube. 

Young Dancers

Ms. Gilhooley's class participated in Hip Hop
Fundamentals program with the Young Audiences
program at Charles Olbon School. They had a great

time learning bunny hops! 



Wellness Week Challenge

Here are more photos from last week's Wellness Week Challenge sponsored by all three school nurses.
Students were asked to do the activity and take a photo to send in. Each photo is an entry to a random

lottery where one student from each grade will win a prize. The week featured: Mask on Monday,
Twinning Tuesday, Wash Your Hands Wednesday, Thoughtfulness Thursday, and Free Friday.


